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Tobacco Free Florida Street Team rolls into Thunder by the Bay 
 
The Tobacco Free Florida Street Team will be at Thunder by the Bay from 11 a.m.-5 p.m. 
Saturday, Jan. 9. Visitors to Payne Park can test their tobacco knowledge at the “Smokifier Van,” 
and spin the “Wheel of Misfortune” for prizes. Admission is free to view all the bikes and bands.   
 
As a part of the “Give-a-Day, Get-a-Disney Day Program,” Sarasota County Students Working 
Against Tobacco (SWAT) will be on hand to assist. This program celebrates the good work of 
volunteers by giving each volunteer a one-day admission to a theme park at Disneyland Resort 
or Walt Disney World Resort, free of charge. 
 
SWAT is Florida's statewide youth organization working to mobilize, educate and equip Florida 
youth to advocate against and de-glamorize the tobacco industry. The Florida Street Team 
hopes to inspire 1 million people this year to volunteer a day of service to a participating 
organization in their communities. 
 
For more information about SWAT in Sarasota County, call 941-861-2876, or visit 
www.swatsc.net. For more information about Tobacco Free Florida, visit 
http://www.tobaccofreeflorida.com.  
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